
Notice of Change in Shipping Fees and 

Regulations 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an upcoming change to 

our shipping fees and regulations, effective [Effective Date]. 

New Shipping Fees 

Due to recent changes in logistics and operational costs, our shipping fees will be adjusted as 

follows: 

• Standard Shipping: $[New Amount] 

• Express Shipping: $[New Amount] 

• International Shipping: $[New Amount] 

Updated Shipping Regulations 

Additionally, we would like to highlight some updates to our shipping regulations: 

• All international shipments may require customs clearance and additional fees. 

• Deliveries may take longer during holidays and peak seasons. 

• It is essential to provide accurate shipping information to avoid delays. 

We understand that changes can be challenging, and we appreciate your understanding and 

continued support. If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate 

to contact our customer service team. 

Thank you for being a loyal customer. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


